
1-2 players £25
3-4 players £34

FEBRUARY NEWSLETTER

NEW BEGINNERS GROUP
 

STARTING TUESDAY 4 MARCH 2025 - 10AM

£9 PER SESSION PAY AS YOU GO
£45 FOR 6 SESSIONS

January kept us wrapped up in layers and waterproofs but we still managed to keep the course open with just
one stormy day  preventing any play! Let’s hope we’re in for better weather in February and at least we have the
lighter days ahead. The clubhouse will now be open from 8:30am  until 4pm.  
Date for your diary: Thursday 13 February - Club AGM at 7:30pm
to be held in the Clubhouse. Nominations of positions are on the noticeboard.

8:30am to 4pmCLUBHOUSE OPENING TIMES

VISITOR RATES 2025
1 HOUR SESSION

Don’t forget to sign
up to the weekly roll
ups, every Thursday

and Saturday. 

A Message from your Captains

If it’s your birthday this month, 
then enjoy 25 range balls
on us!

MENS CAPTAIN
This is my final newsletter and so it’s time to reminisce.
Thank you to David Neil for inviting me to be his vice and to have the
opportunity to become Captain of Casterton Golf Club, a place where I
have enjoyed many great times and met many warm and welcoming
fellow golfers.
During my year as Captain I have enjoyed many events, the friendly
games and competitions both individual, shotgun starts and for the
team, culminating with the Club winning the Ingleborough Trophy for
only the fourth occasion. Thanks to everyone who joined in with the
Away Day to Eden Golf Club. I hope you all enjoyed guessing how many
shots Alan and I took to play all seven courses on Arran, almost as much
as I did playing them and Steve Joel for claiming the prize for the nearest
total. Another super experience was playing a round with Jeremy
Ellwood from Golf Monthly, we await his write-up on the course due for
publication in the next few months.
I wish Alan Eccles and his vice-captain Stuart McPhillips every success
over the next couple of years. And I would like to end by saying to all
members not to dismiss any offer to take on such a role, we all have to
pull together to enable the club to function well. Thanks to the team at
Casterton for making so many occasions run smoothly and keep the
course in such great condition. Thanks to the committee, especially to
Lady Captain, Angela Cherry, who has been a pleasure to work closely
alongside. 
Regards Roger

LADY CAPTAIN
I have thoroughly enjoyed my year as Lady Captain and the support of
you, and your partcipation in competitions and social events has been
wonderful and I should like to thank you all for this. At the AGM on 13th
February I shall be handing over to Katie and I should like to take this
opportunity to wish both the incoming Captains, Katie and Alan, a
throughly enjoyable year in office and to wish all members great golf in
the season ahead.   Angela

SAVE THE DATE
TUESDAY 25 MARCH

 
LADIES SOCIAL

EVENING


